
GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI-110001 

o9/05/Do2 Dated 
No. F.6/DFS/MS/Instiha/Sz/2022/ | 

To 

Sri Basant Kumar, Assist. Director, 

67, Tuglakabad Institutional Area, 

New Delhi - 110062. 

Ref: Online Case ID No. 10080058 dated 02.12.2020. 

Application for grant of Fire Safety Certificate in r/o Indian Institute of Foundrymen 

located at 67, Tuglakabad Institutional Area, New Delhi. 
Sub: 

Sir, 
This has reference to your email 04/04/2022 received in this department on the subject cited 

above. In this regard you are advised to apply through the online portal of South Delhi Municipal 

Corporation for Occupancy cum Completion Certification (OCC) after compliance of shortcomings 

made during joint inspection dated 02/12/2022 and conveyed to you vide letter no. 

F6/DFS/MS/SZ/2020/3 dated 11.12.2020. Thereafter, a joint inspection will be carried out on the 

date finalized by SDMC to ensure the compliance of the Fire Safety Standards. 

Yours faithfully 

o 

(ANqarg) 
Director 

Delhi Fire Service 

Copy to:- 
The Executive Engineer (Bldg.) HQ. South Delhi Municipal Corporation, 9 th floor, Minto 

1. 
Road, New Delhi. 



GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 
HEAD QUARTERS : DELHI FIRE SERVICE : NEW DELHI - 110001 

No.F.6/DFS/MS/SZ/2020/ 398 Dated: / /2020 

To, 

The Executive Engineer (B) HQ - I. 

South Delhi Municipal Corporation, 
8th Floor, Civic Center, Minto Road, 
New Delhi - 110002. 

Sub:- Regarding Fire Safety Certificate in r/o The Institute of Indian Foundry men at 

Plot No. 67, Tughlakabad Institutional Area, New Delhi-110044. 

Sir. 

This has reference to online ID No. 10080058 dated 02/12/2020 received in this department, 

on the subject cited above. In this connection, it is to inform you that the officers concerned of 

this department inspected the aforesaid building in presence of Mr. Deepak Kapila (AE/SDMC) 
and Sh. A. K. Anand (Sr. Director/lIF) on 08/12/2020 to check the compliance of fire safety 

arrangements from fire safety point of view and following shortcomings were observed: 

. One of the staircases in basement found 1.21 m wide against the required width of 1.35 m. 

2. One of the staircases (Main) not segregated. 

3. Fire check door not provided in lift lobby (basement). 

4. The electric shafts are not sealed. 
5. Smoke management system not provided in Basement & Upper floors. 

6. Hose reel hose not provided at terrace floor. 

In view of the above shortcomings. fire safety certificate cannot be considered at this 

stage. You are requested to rectify the shortcomings under intimation to this department for 

further action in the matter. 

Yours faithfully 

(Atul (jarg) 
Director 

Delhi Fire Service 

ol 
Copy to : 

1. The Executive Engineer (Building), SDMC, Jal Vihar, Lajpat Nagar, New Delhi-110024. 
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